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UNDERWRITING BULLETIN 

  

To:   All Virginia Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 

      

From:   Underwriting Department 

      

Date:   January 28, 2015 

      

Bulletin No.:   VA 2015-01 

      

Re:   City of Norfolk Courthouse – Suspension of Title Policies and Commitments 

 
Last week the Clerk’s Office for the City of Norfolk relocated resulting in problems accessing the land 
records and concerns about the accuracy of some index information.  The Clerk is aware of the problems.  
Efforts to address the problems are underway.  The situation remains fluid.  
 
Effective immediately, no WFG National Title Insurance Company policy, commitment or endorsement 

may be issued on real property within the City of Norfolk, Virginia. 

Please contact your Virginia underwriting counsel with any specific concerns or questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: This Bulletin should not be interpreted as reflecting negatively upon the character of an individual or entity and is for the sole purpose of establishing underwriting 

positions reflecting WFG National Title Insurance Company’s best business judgment. The information contained in this Bulletin is intended solely for the use of employees of 

WFG National Title Insurance Company and its agents. Disclosures to any party not described above are prohibited unless approved in writing by the WFG National Title 

Insurance Company’s Underwriting Department. 

 


